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March 1, 2013 
 
The Honorable Della Au Belatti, Chair  
The Honorable Dee Morikawa, Vice Chair 
House Committee on Health 
 
Re: HCR 21 - Requesting the State of Hawaii to Support the Efforts of the Hawaii Health Care Project and the 

Hawaii Health Information Exchange to Implement an Efficient and Effective, Integrated, 
Technology-Based Healthcare Information System 

 
Dear Chair Belatti, Vice Chair Morikawa and Members of the Committees: 
 
The Hawaii Medical Service Association (HMSA) appreciates the opportunity to testify on HCR 21 which calls for 
the Hawaii Health Care Project and Hawaii Health Information Exchange (HHIE) to ensure an integrated 
technology-based healthcare information system is developed and maintained under a public-private partnership.  
HMSA supports this Resolution.  
 
As a participant in the Hawaii Health Care Project (HHCP), HMSA is committed to the State’s goal of reinventing 
Hawaii’s health care system into a cost-efficient, patient-centered system.  Critical to Hawaii’s success in creating 
that efficient health care system is the need for each individual’s health care information to be efficiently shared 
amongst those persons and entities involved with the individual’s health care.  However, that efficiency must be 
balanced against the imperative to protect the individual’s privacy. 
 
That is why HMSA also is an active participant in the HHIE, the State-recognized non-profit corporation tasked with 
implementing a statewide information technology architecture that will allow those involved with an individual’s 
health care, to share health care information while ensuring the privacy and confidentiality of that information, in 
accordance with the Heath Information Portability and Accountability Act. 
 
We believe the coordinated effort between the HHCP and the HHIE is paramount to the State’s health care system 
transformation.  And, we believe it is imperative for all parties that have an interest in sharing patient information, 
both private and public, must commit to its success.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify today in support of this Resolution. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark K. Oto 
Director 
Government Relations  
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